2214 McCullough Road | Nanaimo.BC | V9S4M8 OFFICE - 250.585.0492 | FAX - 250.585.0666

Dear Property Owner/Resident:

Re: Water Shut down for District of Port Hardy Water Main Replacement, Fort Rupert Reservoir
and Water Treatment Site Development — Contract 1

There will be a water shut down for installation of a new water line on Fort Rupert, Byng, and Beaver
Harbour roads. The work requiring shut down of the water is scheduled to take place on .
The hours of the water shut down will be from 8:00 PM to 6:00 AM JUN2 112018

Please be advised that this water shut down may impact your hot water tank if your tank is not turned
off for this period. In order to avoid any accidental damage, please ensure your tank’s power is turned
off for the duration of the water shut down.

Please ensure you have sufficient water in containers for this period of time. When the water is turned
back on, you may experience some initial discoloration in your water. This water is safe for use and
should clear up within a few hours.

Thank you in advance for your patience and co-operation. If you have any concerns please contact Rob

Ripley - Site Supervisor, at 250-816-5923 or Jason Clark — Project Manager, at 778-674-0765. Rob or Jason will
be available 7 days a week to address any questions or concerns.

Thank you,

IWC Excavation Ltd.



